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To the Stockbridge Valley Parents and Community,

After much reflection and careful consideration, | want to share with you that | have accepted an
offer to be the next Superintendent of the Vernon-Verona-Sherrill (VVS) Central School District,
beginning later this summer.

This was an incredibly difficult decision. Serving as the Superintendent of Stockbridge Valley
has been one of the greatest honors of my professional career. SVCS is more than a workplace,
it is a family, and one that | will always carry with me. | am deeply proud of what we've
accomplished together to support our students, strengthen our programs, and foster a
community where every child is known, valued, and supported.

| am sincerely grateful to the Board of Education for their support, our exceptional faculty and
staff for their dedication, and to our families and community members for your trust and
partnership over the years.

Stockbridge Valley is a truly special place. The sense of pride, commitment, and care that exists
here is unlike anywhere else. It has been a privilege to work alongside so many talented and
passionate individuals, and | leave knowing that SVCS is in good hands and on a strong path
forward.

As we prepare for this transition, | remain committed to supporting a smooth and successful
handoff and will continue to serve the district with the same dedication and care in the coming
weeks.

Thank you again for the opportunity to be part of such a remarkable school and community.
Stockbridge Valley will always hold a special place in my heart.

Corey Graves
Superintendent
Stockbridge Valley Central School District



